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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 10:59 AM

To: 'rmonestime@northmiamifl.gov'

Cc: Centorino, Joseph (COE); Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)

Subject: Only municipal elected officials must take ethics course (INQ 13-208)

Attachments: electedofficialsethicscourse.doc; Ord 13-50 ethics training.pdf

Hello Regine,

Attached is our Executive Director’s memo and the new ordinance requiring municipal elected officials to
take an ethics course within 90 days after being sworn into office.

The reference to employees in the ordinance refers to County employees only.

Regards,

VICTORIA FRIGO, SENIOR STAFF ATTORNEY
Direct Phone: 305 350-0601
Main Number: 305 579-2594
Fax: 305 579-0273

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.


